
By not allowing wine sales in grocery stores in Maryland the state is merely encouraging 
shoppers to buy in DC or Virginia.    It seems not financially responsible to be missing out on a 
tax at 9 percent.  I believe Costco is the second largest alcohol seller and seems crazy to have 
to travel to DC or Arlington to buy wine at competitive prices.   It’s nice to have many grocery 
store options and selling alcohol could potentially help ensure this continues in the future.


